
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OAK PARK UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

NOTICE OF REORGANIZATION 
Posted – December 16, 2020 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the meeting held on December 15, 2020, newly 
elected Board member Tina Wang and returning Board member Denise Helfstein took 
the oath of office.  The Oak Park Unified School District Board of Education reorganized 
as follows: 

 

Allen Rosen, President 

Drew Hazelton, Vice President 

Derek Ross, Clerk 

Denise Helfstein, Member 

Tina Wang, Member 

 

Regular meetings are normally held on the third Tuesday of each month at 6:00 p.m. 
unless otherwise specified. Meeting Agenda is posted 72 hours before the meeting on the 
District website at www.opusd.org/BoardMeeting.  

	
	
	 	 	 	 	 ________________________________________________	
	 	 	 	 	 Anthony	W.	Knight,	Ed.D.,	Superintendent	
	 	 	 	 	 and	Secretary	to	the	Board	of	Education 
 
 


